
 

TRUNK-OR-TREAT  
Sponsored by Fernway’s PTO  

 
 
Fernway PTO will be  hosting the 1st Annual Trunk-or-Treat on Friday, October 29th from 4:00-
5:00 p.m. This event provides an opportunity for our Fernway families to enjoy a safe trick-or-
treating experience!  The parking lot will be transformed into candy stations where groups can 
decorate their cars and pass out candy from their trunks.  
 

We Need You! 
 
The Trunk-or-Treating guidelines include: 
 

• Gather your team to decorate your trunk.  Your family, friends, parent group, can host a 
trunk station with you! Brainstorm ideas for your theme.  

• Sign up!  If you are interested in hosting a trunk station, please sign up by October 26th 

by emailing feda.muhammad321@gmail.com with “Trunk or Treat” in the subject line 
(please provide your name, contact info).  Due to space limitations there will be  a 
maximum of 50 cars allowed in the Trunk or Treat lot. 

• On October 29th , pull your vehicle into Fernway's O'Brian parking lot . The lot will be 
open starting at 3:15 pm for Trunk-or-Treat cars to set up. Only Trunk or Treat cars will 
be allowed in this lot. Candy stations must be ready for Trunk-or-Treaters by 4:00 pm. 
For safety purposes, we will close the O’Brien Drive lot at 3:50. So please arrive before 
that to set up. 

• Decorate your trunk. Unique, fun, and family-oriented designs are encouraged. Wear a 
costume (if you want)! Go all out! Make the event festive! 

• Have your treats ready.  All Fernway students are invited to participate and attend! 
• If you are not hosting a trunk, but still wish to donate a bag of candy, you can send it in 

with your student to be dropped off in the school office by October 25th . No homemade 
treats will be accepted.  Thank you! 

• If you are coming to this event to trick or treat we kindly ask you to park in the 
main/front lot. There will be no additional parking in the O’Brien Drive Lot.  
 

  
If you have any questions, please contact FEDA Muhammad by texting 708-601-7229 or email 
feda.muhammad321@gmail.com. We hope to see you at this fun, SPOOK-TACULAR event!! 
 
 
 


